
 

 
 
 

 

The Complete List of Precautions Taken Against Covid-19 at Moral & Partners 

 

  
Dear Esteemed Friends, Colleagues, and Clients, 
 
As coronavirus (Covid-19) began to spread globally, we announced that all Moral & Partners 
team had switched to the home office execution program. We aim to protect our team, their 
families, and their close environment. Since the first day of Covid-19 in Turkey every member of 
our Moral & Partners Law Firm has been available via phones, e-mails and digital meetings.  
 
The precautions that we take against coronavirus since the first day of Covid-19 in Turkey are 
given below for your kind information: 

• All IT and cybersecurity infrastructure is ready for the home office execution program, 
• All our team is accessible via e-mails and their mobiles, 
• All main lines of our offices are accessible, and our office assistants inform our team 

regarding your calls, 
• Our team has been informed regarding occupational health and safety implications, 
• All meetings except emergencies or situations that require physical existence are being 

held via video and teleconferences, 
• All common areas and offices are being disinfected, 
• Individual attendance and representation services are being rendered on hearings and 

meetings upon necessity, 
• We proactively inform our clients regarding any postponement on hearings due to 

healthcare measures, 
• A new working group regarding COVID-19 and its implications has been formed and 

will keep all clients updated regarding its potential effects on business life and legislation 
changes. 

 
We wish you a healthy and safe environment! 
 
 


